
 

February 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Some of our year 11 students have organised a year 7 disco on the Tuesday 17th March 2015 from 

6.30pm-8.00pm. 

 

The money from the disco will go to fund their World Challenge expedition to India in 2016, where 

each of them has to raise nearly £4000! On this trip they will be travelling to India and working in the 

local community while experiencing a new culture, which will be a fantastic adventure. 

 

The disco has been run for the past 2 years by the World Challenge students and has been very 

successful both times, so we hope your child would like to attend this year. 

 

Tickets will be £2.50 when bought in school and £3 when bought at the door.  

 

Refreshments will also be available at an additional cost. Please complete the tear off slip below if 

your child would like to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Maywood 

Head of Year 7 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To: Mr Maywood – year 7 office 

 

Name of student ……………………………………………………………………………..            Form ……………. 
 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the World Challenge disco on Tuesday 17th March 

2015 from 6.30pm-8.00pm (please delete as appropriate). 

 

I enclose a cheque for £2.50 made payable to Sackville School. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer           Date ……………… 

 

 

 


